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Alright, it’s tournament time!  Our first TRGC tournament for 2016 is Saturday, 
February 20, at Empire Ranch.  This is an 11:30 shotgun start; Renee has 
already sent out the entry form.  If you want to play and haven’t sent in your 
entry, contact Renee right away. 
 
COMING EVENTS 
Nick has scheduled a weekday outing to Yocha Dehe on Monday, February 29.  
About twenty-five people have expressed interest in going.  Contact Nick right 
away if you want to play.  Our next weekend event will be Saturday, March 12, 
at Turkey Creek.  The entry form will be sent out soon.   
 
The remainder of the 2016 schedule is as follows: 
 
April 2    Darkhorse 
April 14   Blackhorse (Monterey) 
April 15   Nicklaus Club (Monterey) 
May 7    Elkhorn 
May 21   Castle Oaks 
June 11   Wildhorse 
June 25   Micke Grove 
July 16   Teal Bend 
August 6   Dry Creek 
August 27   Whitney Oaks 
September 24  Lincoln Hills-Orchard (Club Championship) 
September 25  Lincoln Hills-Hills (Club Championship) 
October 6-9   Reno—Atlantis Casino 
October 29   Bartley Cavanaugh 
 
 
Also, Nick will add more mid-week events later in the year.  We’ll pass on the 
exact information as it becomes available. 
 
TRGC WEBSITE 
Will Wong has updated our club website to show the 2016 tournament schedule 
and other current information, including the 2016 membership renewal form.  
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Check it out when you get a chance and use it as a reference for upcoming 
events:  www.tworiversgolfclub.com 
 
RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 
Welcome back, all of you who renewed your membership.  If you have not yet 
renewed your TRGC membership, the form is on our website.  Don’t miss out on 
our fun tournaments at the great courses. 
 
As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to invite 
your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to meet our club.  
Don’t forget, you can take $5 off your renewal fee for next year for each new 
member you bring to the club (limit of five new members per person per year).  
 
SUNSHINE 
I have no news of illness or injuries with our membership; this is a great way to 
start out the new year.  Let’s all have a healthy 2016! 
 
NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 
If you have information or material that you would like included the newsletter, 
my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is (916) 488-
6465. 
 

Tom Page 
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